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Newcrest Finance Director retires from Board   
Newcrest Mining Limited (ASX, TSX, PNGX: NCM) announces that Mr Gerard Bond has retired as Finance Director 
of Newcrest, following the close of Newcrest’s Board meeting on 8 December 2021 at 12pm.  

As previously announced, Mr Bond decided to leave Newcrest after 10 years in the role as Finance Director and 
Chief Financial Officer. Ms Sherry Duhe will replace Mr Bond as Chief Financial Officer in early 2022, with current 
Group Treasurer Kim Kerr to be Acting Chief Financial Officer from 9 December 2021 to coincide with planned leave 
being taken by Mr Bond. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Authorised by the Newcrest Board  

 

For further information please contact 

Investor Enquiries 
Tom Dixon 
+61 3 9522 5570 
+61 450 541 389 
Tom.Dixon@newcrest.com.au  

 
  

North American Investor Enquiries 
Ryan Skaleskog 
+1 866 396 0242 
+61 403 435 222 
Ryan.Skaleskog@newcrest.com.au 

Media Enquiries 
Tim Salathiel 
+61 3 9522 4263 
+61 407 885 272 
Tim.Salathiel@newcrest.com.au 

 
 

 

This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com 
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